
	

MG100 South East 
Brooklands Celebration Weekend – May 18th &19th 2024 

Vehicle displays Sunday 19th May 

100 Years of MG Performance at Brooklands 
1. Join in this Great Event!

As you may already have seen in various Club, Register or Centre  publications, social media and on line web 
sites etc, the South East MG Clubs are organising a major MG Centenary Celebration weekend in May 2024 to 
close the year-long, world-wide events celebrating 100 years of the MG brand and its many famous vehicles.  
The Sunday 19th May event will be taking place at Brooklands Museum, Surrey, the Birthplace of British 
Motorsport and Aviation, along the lines of the former MG Era Days, with a variety of vehicle displays and 
active events in and around the Museum venue. 

2. MG and Brooklands

In keeping with MG’s long and active association with the famous historic Brooklands venue, a key aspect of 
the vehicle displays will be to celebrate 100 Years of MG Performance and Competition, featuring  examples of 
MG Competition Cars from across all the ten decades since 1923. All competition cars of any MG type are 
welcome and there will be a particular emphasis on those MGs that raced in the pre-war Brooklands era.  
This MG competition cars display will be similar to the excellent Timeline displays at earlier 2023 MG 
Centenary events which took place eg at BMM Gaydon,  MG & Triumph100 at Silverstone and MGCCSE 
Brooklands Motorsports Festival – but with the  emphasis on Competition, Racing and Rallying MGs – indeed 
we hope many of those competition cars which appeared at those events will also be available and enter for 
the Brooklands MG Centenary in May 2024. 

3. Expression of Interest

At this stage we are seeking to make contact with owners of appropriate competition MGs who are able and 
willing to display their cars at the May 19th 2024 Brooklands event. If you have an MG which falls (broadly) 
within the Competition MG category (especially if it has racing, rallying or hill climbing pedigree) we would like 
to hear from you soon, in order to prepare a list of potential exhibitors, and subsequently to make 
arrangements with you for entering the car and yourself at the Event. 
In the first instance please get in contact with Alan Wakefield by clicking/tapping the button below 

(email Wakefieldalan@aol.com; mobile 07831618520; landline 01932873170)

and let him have your contact details, and the details of your MG competition car(s).If you want to know more 
about this event and the arrangements, don’t hesitate to give him a call. 
A website will show all the updates on the event as we approach and is available at 
https://www.mgccse.co.uk/mg100-south-east/ 
Alan Wakefield

MG100SE Planning Group and MGCC T Register
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